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The first time I voted when I turned 18, we voted on the day , we showed our ID and 

we signed in.. I believe this is the safest most accurate way to get honest 

results....there are ways to help people get to the polls and make it possible for all to 

vote..  my husband died in 2018 , for at least 3 years after he died I received ballots 

for him .. I could have filled his ballot out ..I did not and I advised the office but the 

ballots kept coming .. . Voting is important..our communities should make it possible 

for people to leave work to vote and give them rides etc but we all should vote in 

person with ID ..we did it before and we should be doing it now..  then there are no 

doubts .. I was proud to go in and vote ..we need to help all citizens  vote..that is 

where we should make the change ..no more mail in ballots ..   


